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CHK Traction Visit
Shawna Beckerman from CKH visited our schools on November 17th and 18th.  She spends ½
day in each building and meets with the principals and the CKH teams.  The purpose of the visit
is to check in and see how things are going, and what areas we need to focus on the next few
months.  She will come back later in the year to see our progress and set goals for next year.
The visit went well.

Curriculum Committee Meeting
Our Curriculum Committee Meeting is December 7th.  We will be discussing course change at
Pana High School.  We will also be discussing our K-8 Curriculum adaptations for Science,
Math, and Reading.


